
Orientation programme for 2nd year Hostel Students 

 

On August 2, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., an orientation program for second-year Hostel 

Resident students was held at the hostel. M.A./M.Sc. and Bio-Stat students, Prof. 

Laxmikant Dwivedi, Hostel Warden, Dr. Manoj Alagarajan, Member of the Anti-

Ragging Squad, and Ms. Anita Dogra, Hostel Manager, attended the event. At the 

outset, Prof. Laxmikant Dwivedi, Hostel Warden, addressed the students and informed 

them about the Institute culture and code of conduct. Warden encouraged students to 

participate in and learn about the career development process, as well as develop their 

skills. Other hostel-related concerns were also addressed. 

  

Dr. Manoj Alagarajan, member of the Anti-Ragging Squad, informed the students about 

the negative effects of ragging and the legal consequences of engaging in it. Students 

were instructed on UGC Regulations on Ragging. 
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